
  
 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

In Maths, we will be building on our 

knowledge of fractions by comparing and 

ordering fractions with the same and different 

denominators. Children will then move on to 

multiplying and dividing fractions and whole 

numbers by fractions. 

Our topic this term is Victorian Britain.     

 

In History, we will examine the impact of the 

Victorian Era on Britain and its legacy. We will 

understand what the British Empire was under 

the reign of Queen Elizabeth I. 

In Science, we will identify, group and classify 

animals, plants and microorganisms based on 

their characteristics. We will research the 

scientists who developed the classification 

system and how it is used today.  

In English, we will use our text Rooftoppers 

to learn about life in Victorian Britain and the 

world in general. We will chart the feelings of 

the main characters and use these to write 

our historical fiction tale and formal letter.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Year 6 will continue to focus on routines, good habits, and clear expectations, as this supports behaviour for 

learning. 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If you are unable to access this kindly let us know so that we can 

provide you with a paper copy.  

Reading must be completed daily, and a note made in your child’s reading record book. 

P.E. is on Thursday every week. Please ensure your child has on the correct PE uniform.  

In R.E, we will discuss whether it is better to 

express your religion in arts and architecture 

or in charity and generosity.  

In Art, we will analyse the life and work of a 

Victorian artist, William Morris. We will 

understand how pattern is developed within 

our environment, creating our piece of art to 

reflect this.  

In Personal Development, we will continue 

to learn about the different types of 

relationships and understand what is meant 

by the term healthy relationship.  

 


